Gulf Power:

February 5, 2020

Ms. Kimberly Pearce

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Northeast District

8800 Baymeadows Way West

Jacksonville, Florida 32256

Transmitted electronically

Re: North Florida Resiliency Connection Project
Site ID No. 378587, FDEP Application No. 12-0378587-001-EI

Dear Ms. Pearce:

Please accept this letter request to enter the name of Franck Leblanc into the project record as Authorized
Agent.

Due to the recent retirement of Loretta Cranmer, our agent-of-record needs to be updated to reflect her
successor as Director of Environmental Services, Mr. Leblanc.

Mr. Leblanc and the project team at Gulf Power Company looks forward to continuing to work with the
Department during the review process. Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me,
Franck Leblanc at (561) 904 3415, Franck.L.Leblanc@fpl.com, or Benny Luedike at (561) 904 3730,
Benny.Luedike@fpl.com.

Sincerely,

Michael G. Spoor
Vice President, PowdrDelivery
GULF POWER COMPANY

Gulf Power Company

1 Energy Place, Pensacola, FL 32520

FPL 036692
20210015-El






